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© St Patrick’s School, Asquith.  Material in the newsletter is not to be reproduced without the permission of the school principal. 

St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER Term 1, Week 5, 25th February 2021 
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we meet, the Guringai and Dharug people, and recognise 

their continuing connection to land, water and community. We pay respect to Elders past, present and emerging. 

PRINCIPAL NEWS — Mr VT 

Royston Parade Asquith 2077  P O Box 3021 Asquith 2077 
P:  9477 3800    ABN 66 789 035 993 
W:  wwwstpat.nsw.edu.au 
E:  spa@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
St Patrick’s Asquith   St Bernard’s Berowra Heights 

Due to social distancing, please call the Parish Office 

9456 2450 to reserve a seat at Mass. 

PARISH CLERGY 
Father Shaju John OSH  

Parish Priest of Ku-Ring-Gai Chase Parish 

Fr Joy Thomas OSH 

Assistant Priest of the Parish 

Dear Parent and Caregivers, Boys and Girls, 

This week I was listening to one of our teacher trainees speak about how lucky she was to have an opportunity to 
be placed in our school. She was most impressed by the warm welcome and the care and support she and her       
colleagues have received from staff, parents and the children over the last few weeks. It is heartwarming to have 
someone notice that about our school community but also to realise that it is real and authentic. 

Other proud moments came in today’s Opening School Masses. They were wonderful celebrations that were    
punctuated with a few remarkable St. Patrick’s Asquith traditions. I am very proud to be part of and be a witness 
to the traditions to welcome and bless our new Kindergarten students and acknowledge and bless our Year 6  
leaders. I congratulate our new leaders on the start to the year so far and look forward to seeing their many       
successes in the coming months.  

Thank you to the parents who were able to support the school by attending either of our school masses. It was 
great to finally have an event that parents were able to attend. 

School Open Day 2021 

Although we have only just welcomed the current Kindergarten students to our school, it is now time to start    
preparing and begin the enrolment process for 2022 with our school Open Day on Tuesday 30th March.  

There are two scheduled times for school tours offered for that day. A morning information session from 9am and 
a daytime school tour showcasing classrooms in action between 9:30 & 10:30am.  

In the evening school tours will be offered from 5:30pm with an information session from 6:30pm. I invite parents 
of children who will start school next year to come along to see and hear why St. Patrick’s is the right place for 
your children.  If parents are aware of families that have children ready to start school next year, I encourage you to  
recommend our school and the offer to come and find out more information from one of our Open Day sessions. 

https://www.facebook.com/stpatsasquith/
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Parent/Teacher Interviews   

Parent/Teacher Interviews are scheduled for Week 9 (March 22nd-25th) with an evening session scheduled for        
Wednesday 24th March. The interviews provide parents with an opportunity to meet their child’s teacher and discuss 
their progress and set goals for the year ahead.   

To maintain a Covid-safe environment the school will offer interviews via Zoom. Parents and caregivers can have a face 
to face meeting if required but where possible limit attendance to one parent. Information will be sent home in the 
coming week about the online process for making a booking. 

 

School Canteen 
 

Thank you to our Canteen organiser, Ebony O’Hagan and all the parents who have volunteered to assist in the canteen 
during the year. The school canteen functions through the generosity of our parent community volunteering their time 
and I am sure the children appreciate the support this wonderful service provides our school community. The Canteen 
will operate Wednesday and Friday with an opening date of Friday 12 March. With the last day for can-
teen this term   being Wednesday 31 March. 

 

 

 Class Parents 2021 

Each year the school seeks the support of two parents from each year group (ideally one from each class) to  

volunteer to be a class parent. Class parents generally support the communication amongst the parents of a class and/
or grade, organise small catch up events like coffee, meals out or plays in the park and communicate any specific infor-
mation requested by the school. The role of Class Parent is invaluable to our school community as it helps parents get to 
know each other and fosters a strong sense of belonging.  

Any parent is welcome to put their name forward, whether a new or existing family. Advice, support and information 
will always be on hand so please consider volunteering for this role even if you have never done so before. If you are 
willing to help please reply by email to spa@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

This year we welcome Ana Villamor and Dicta Hendarto as the new Class Parent Co-ordinators. We again thank our pre-
vious co-ordinators Kelly Ramos and Sarah Stala after many years of dedicated service to our school  community. 

 

Council of Catholic School Parents 

The Council of Catholic School Parents (CCSP) has been representing parents and careers of children in Catholic Schools 
for over 25 years. The council provides support to parents and carers in various ways including providing resources to 
parents on a wide range of topics. 

Attached to this newsletter are several CCSP flyers that promote some of their services including two free webinars. In 
partnership with the eSafety Commissioner the CCSP will be holding webinars to provide parents with strategies to es-
tablish a safe online environment for their children. Tech, Teens and Time Online is scheduled for Tuesday 23rd March 
between 7:30-8:30pm and Helping Kids Thrive Online on Thursday 25th March between 12:30-1:30pm.  

Parents can also access the resource ‘Supporting Diverse Learning in Catholic Schools’ a guide by parents for parents. It 
has tips and tricks along with links to various websites and groups that support Learning Diversity. I recommend parents 
read the Preparing Your Child for School and the Positive Experiences at Primary School sections of the guide. These 
provide advice on managing routines and preparing and supporting children through various school related situations. 

 

God bless you and your families 
Todd Vane-Tempest 
Principal 

mailto:spa@dbb.catholic.edu.au


3 

"Aspire not to have more, but to be more” - Saint Oscar Romero 

Project Compassion 

Last week, we began our Lent Season as well as our Project Compassion mission. During this time of preparation, we 
encourage the community to engage in ‘Acts of Kindness’ and put their faith into action for others. We have made a 
great start to our Project Compassion campaign. Keep bringing in your coins. Let’s see how many people we can help 
this year! For more information go to: https://lent.caritas.org.au/ 
 

 

The Dish 

Thank you to the many volunteers who returned forms to express their interest and availability in assisting with The Dish 
this year. If you haven’t had a chance to return the form, it’s not too late to volunteer some of your time. Please          
complete the Google Form by Wednesday next week by clicking this link . A roster for March 23rd will then be emailed 
out to those parents and families. 

There are many ways to assist and you don’t necessarily have to be available on the day. You may be able to cook a meal 
with your family at home and discuss why we help others in need. You may be able to drop in some fresh fruit,              
vegetables, coffee, tea or milk or assist with distribution at Fusion Hornsby (Jersey Street) from 5:45pm.  

Many hands make light work, the more helpers the better. This is a great way to show our children the meaning of com-
passion.  

Class Masses 

Next week Kindergarten Green and their Year 6 Buddies will be attending the 9am weekday mass on Tuesday 2nd 
March. Kindergarten Gold and their Year 6 Buddies will be attending the 9am weekday mass on Thursday 4th March.  

All families are welcome to join their classes. 

Important dates for Term 1: 

Tuesday 9th March -   Year 6 Leaders (Virtual Morning) 

Tuesday 9th March -   Year 5 attending Parish Mass 9am 

Thursday 11th March -   Reconciliation (5/6 Gold and 6 Green) 

Thursday 11th March -   Year 4 attending Parish Mass 9am 

Wednesday 17th March -   St Patrick’s Day Mass and Celebration 

Tuesday 23rd March -   Year 1 and 2 attending Parish Mass 9am 

Tuesday 23rd March -   The Dish  

Thursday 25th March -   Reconciliation (5 Green and Year 4) 

Thursday 25th March -   Year 3 attending Parish Mass 9am 

Week 10 -     Holy Week Liturgies 

REC News—Tahnee Reynolds 

https://lent.caritas.org.au/
https://forms.gle/XJDuJHeBLGP2jd987
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Next Monday, it is ‘World Compliment Day’ – let’s take some time out to say something complimentary to another 
person and brighten someone’s day! 

Wishing you blessings and joy, 

Tahnee Reynolds 

Acting Religious Education Coordinator 

REC News—Tahnee Reynolds—continued 

OPENING SCHOOL MASS  —  KINDER, YEAR 5&6 
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Information Collection: 
Tomorrow (Friday) we will be sending you some correspondence from the Catholic Schools Broken Bay regarding 
the collection of Student residential address, an updated Standard Collection Notice  and other information regard-
ing Privacy and data collection. 
 

Qkr: 
As in previous years all purchases are required to be made via the Qkr app– this includes  School Uniforms, Canteen, 
Special Lunch Day Orders — and yes, even your school fees can be paid on the Qkr app.  
 
Reminder to all families to amend Class and Grade in Qkr 
Please amend your child’s class and year level when ordering or paying in Qkr  — this will ensure your child receives 
their uniforms and other purchases without any confusion. 
 

Open Day 30 March: 
Our Open Day is approaching please spread the word about our wonderful school. We would love to see  many new 
faces.  

 

Uniform Shop: 
Please  remember that you must book a time  to visit the uniform shop to purchase new and used uniforms by  using 
this link,   
https://www.picktime.com/stpatsuniformshop     Payments are then made through Qkr. 
 
Accidents will happen… 
Please remember to pack spare underpants and socks in a plastic bag for your Kindergarten and Year 1 children. 
 
Have a wonderful week everyone!! 
Cheryl and Liz 

News from the Office 

Canteen Update 

We are opening again!! 

Canteen will be open Wednesday’s and Friday’s.  Canteen first opening date is Friday 12 March.   
Last day for canteen this term is Wednesday 31st March.  We still need your help!! Can you spare some time? 
 

New to school or canteen?  
We are happy to pair you with an experienced volunteer or offer guidance to help you get started.  
 

You can:  
Volunteer with a friend!   Choose your own sign up dates!   Volunteer as little or as much as you like!  
 
If you are interested and available for an hour on a Wednesday or Friday  12.45 – 1.45pm  
Please email ebony.ohagan@gmail.com  
 

PREVIOUS VOLUNTEERS  

We need you also to let us know if you are available by emailing the above address as our records need updating. 
Thank you so much!  Maybe you are interested in working with a group or in a pair to develop the school canteen?  
This year the canteen will be looking for new leadership. If you are interested let us know!  

Canteen News 

https://www.picktime.com/stpatsuniformshop
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                                                                                   Sport News 

Swimming  

Congratulations to our 2021 Swimming Age Champions. They were presented with the Age Champion trophies 

at our Friday morning assembly last week. 

 Age 8 Girls  Alice Y 

 Age 8 Boys  Liam D 

 Age 9 Girls   Lily W 

 Age 9 Boys  Fynn E 

 Age 10 Girls  Catherine M 

 Age 10 Boys  Noah D 

 Age 11 Girls   Gemma T 

 Age 11 Boys  James S 

 Age 12 Girls   Bianca M 

 Age 12 Boys  Max H &  Jake F 

Next Wednesday 3rd March the St Patrick's swim team will compete against 13 other schools at the North Shore 

Catholic Schools Swim Meet, being held at Hornsby Aquatic Centre . We wish our team the best of luck.   
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P & F News 

St Patrick’s Parents &Friends Association  

Who are we?  

St Patrick’s Parents & Friends (P&F) Association is the core of wonderful group of parents working together to 

make St Patrick’s a great place for our children and their families. This is not an exclusive club; everyone is a part 

of the P&F including all mums, dads, carers and grandparents of new and existing families. The Uniform shop and 

Canteen is P&F supported and run by super parent volunteers. Another part of your P&F is Paddy's Care Group 

which offers support to families in time of need.    

   

What do we do?  

The P&F's principle role is to help develop and foster great spirit amongst the School community. We create wel-

coming opportunities for all to feel included. Usually we would run regular events such as a 'Welcome BBQ'  

complete with jumping castle, fun social evenings - (sometimes combined with fundraising), a bi-annual St  

Patrick's School Fete and more. In recent years, funds raised have paid for the playground that our children enjoy. 

This year, the School is about to purchase additional sports and robotics equipment with P&F funds.    

  

As you can understand large events have been on hold due to Covid19, however, in 2020 we were lucky enough to 

run Mother's and Father's day stalls, have sushi lunch order days and re-open the canteen.  

   

What can you do?  

Parent participation and engagement with the school is paramount in supporting our children’s educa-

tion. Volunteers play a big part in successful events that the P&F put on for the School community. Volunteering  

can range from helping in the canteen, planning social get-togethers or coming up with ideas for fundraising. 

Many hands make light work and it also means that everyone can be involved in the diverse activities we host.   

   

2021 & our Contact:   

To start 2021, a St Pat’s Cookbook of favourite family recipes is coming your way, so get your chefs hat on!  
  
Perhaps you have some creative ideas for family participation in the School that we can work with in a Covid-safe 
way. We are a very friendly committee and we would love to hear your ideas for St Patrick's Parents & Friends 
Association!   
  
Please contact us at: pandfstpats@gmail.com 
 
  
Wishing you a wonderful year.  
  
The St Pat’s P&F Executive for 2021 
  
Susan Layton – President  

David De-Fina – Vice President  

Monique Ciami – Secretary  

Rima Melia – Treasurer  
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Harmony Week Poster Competition 

The Moving Forward Together Association has successfully run the annual Harmony Poster 

Competitions since 2005 and many St Patrick’s students have entered over the past few 

years. The competition aims to establish a platform for communicating the positive benefits 

of harmony, humanity, unity and cooperation in society. The theme for the 2021 

competitions is ‘Harmony – Everyone Belongs’ . 

This year students will have the opportunity to create a poster during Let’s Do Lunch (lunch 

times on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays) or they may create their poster at home. If 

choosing to do it at home please refer to the details of the 2021 competition which are on the 

website: www.movingforwardtogether.org.au . 

A few things to note are; 

  Students can work individually or in small groups (can be family members but all must attend St Patrick’s 

school). 

 The entry must be A3 size (paper can be collected from the office if needed). 

  On the back of the entry each student will need to write their full name, school and class. 

  Submitted artwork must be the student’s original creation. Making a copy of any pre-existing image is not 

acceptable, whether visually or by tracing. Colouring in an outline printed or drawn by someone else or  

             having someone else contribute to the artwork is also not acceptable. 

 Entries can be made from any traditional media, including pastel, oil pastels, pen, pencil, charcoal, acrylics, 

watercolour, oils, mixed media, collage, or other materials. 

 Artwork must not be overly derivative of images found on the Internet, in print media, or elsewhere. 

 Ensure the theme Everyone Belongs is clearly written/represented on the poster. 

 Please return to the school office by Friday, 19th March (week 8). 

Any questions please contact Bec Daly at school or email spa@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

Harmony Week 



9 

2021 Student Achievement 

We have had some very busy little students so far this year. Congratulations to them all! 

State Nippers  2021 - Congratulations to Hayley for making to State Nippers Championships  at Swansea this 

weekend. Well done Hayley and all the best ! 

State Touch 2021 - Congratulations to these 3 girls from St Patricks who will be representing Hornsby Touch  in 

the State Cup at Port Macquarie this weekend. Well done Hayley , Sienna  and Penny  and all the best ! 

Baseball  - Jacob and Archer both play baseball with the Hornsby Rangers and have been selected to play with 

the Ryde Hawks in the Baseball NSW Rookies Cup tournament this Sunday where they will play against teams 

from all over the State. Good Luck to you both! 

 

 

One of our Year 4 students, Zola B, will be appearing in the production of  NTC’s Les Miserable at the Concourse,  
Chatswood.   Zola will be playing the role of Little Cosette and will be singing “Castle in the Cloud”. She will be in 
the 7:30pm shows of Mar 4, 11 and 13.  ‘Break a leg” Zola!!! 
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